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We are pleased to announce the launch of our new pastoral centre!

At St. Bernard’s, we believe that a punitive approach alone, following a negative incident in school, is not the best way to help children reflect on their behaviour and learn to move forward in a positive way.

As such, if a child with additional needs displays negative behaviour, their Pastoral Lead will use the pastoral centre to work directly with the child (or group of children) to deliver an intervention that investigates the underlying cause of the behaviour and equip them with the tools to cope with similar difficulties in the future.  

